

October 1, 2015

Dr. Christopher R.L. Blake President Middle Georgia State University 100 College Station Drive Macon, GA 31206-5145

Dear Dr. Blake:

Thank you for your letter of July 29, 2015, notifying the Commission of the change in the name of the B.S. in Aviation and Aerospace Operations to the B.S. in Aviation Science and Management. Administrative approval was granted by the Executive Vice Chancellor and Chief Academic Officer of the University System of Georgia on June 11, 2015. In an email to Dr. Jerry Stephens dated September 21, 2015, Dr. Venn confirmed the degree requirements are the same and that the only change was in the title of the degree.

We acknowledge the information and will add it to our files.

Best regards,

Belle S. Wheelan, Ph.D.

Belle S. Wheelar

President

BSW/JWS:efk

cc: Dr. Martha L. Venn, Provost

Dr. Cheryl D. Cardell